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May 25, 2023 

Notice of Construction 
 Polybutylene Water Service Line Replacement 

The Town of Georgina has retained Master Utility Division to undertake the replacement of the 
existing water services on Hollywood Drive and Tampa Drive as shown in the map below. The 
scope of work is to replace the existing polybutylene (plastic piping) water service connections 
with copper. The replacements will occur from the water main underneath the road, up to the 
property line. The Town’s retained engineering consultant Chisholm Fleming & Associates will 
be assisting the Town with oversight on this project. 

What can you expect? 
- This construction work is anticipated to start the week of June 12, 2023.  Once the water 

service connection work is completed on each street, disturbances to driveways, grass, 
roads, and curbs will be repaired. Construction to be complete in August 2023.

- Construction hours will be from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. Monday to Friday.
- Camwood Lane will be fully closed for the contractor’s storage area.  Detour signage will 

be provided. Other temporary road or lane closures may be required in order to complete 
the project.

- Temporary water shut offs will be required to switch to the new water service. You will be 
contacted 72 hours in advance of the shut off.

- Driveways may be temporarily blocked during construction. You will be notified in 
advance if your driveway will be blocked.

- Thank you for your patience while we complete the construction phase of the project. 

If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact the below or visit 
georgina.ca/PolyB. 

Town of Georgina 
Owen Sanders, Senior Project Manager 

Operations & Infrastructure 
905-806-7470

osanders@georgina.ca 

Chisholm Fleming & Associates 
Robert Friscioni, Manager of Construction 
Services and Construction Administration 

416-779-5667
Robert.Friscioni@chisholmfleming.com 
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